
Remote Work Option for NYSCOPBA HQ

NYSCOPBA Members:

We want to assure you all that, regardless of direction that may come from the Governor of New York or
the President of the United States, the NYSCOPBA union office remains in full operation. In order to be
in compliance with any recommendations or requirements for non-essential workers, NYSCOPBA’s
union staff are fully equipped to work remotely during this national emergency to do our part to stop
the spread of the COVID-19 virus. We will be in remote work option until further notice. As always, all
departments of NYSCOPBA will be accessible between 8am and 4pm.

If you call the main line and receive a voice recording, please LEAVE A MESSAGE so that we may be able
to address your need. We are presently working with a single main line and will return your call as soon
as possible.

Please continue to log in to our website for the most current information available regarding the COVID-
19 pandemic.


